
 
 

 

 

PLANNING AND PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

SEPTEMBER 4, 2019 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

117 MACNEIL STREET 
SAN FERNANDO, CA 91340 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Planning and Preservation 
Commission meeting of the City of San Fernando that was held on  
Wednesday, September 4, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. has been adjourned to 
Monday, October 14, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chamber, City 
Hall, located at 117 Macneil Street, San Fernando, CA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Michelle De Santiago, Community Development Department Secretary 
Signed and Posted: September 4, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. 

 


